Westmoreland Town Board
Audit/Special Meeting

January 17, 2017
The Special Meeting and Town Board Audit was call to order by Supervisor Kenneth Eisnor at 5:35 P.M. at the Westmoreland Town Hall, with the following Board members present; Councilpersons Charles Hebbard, Burton Seymour Jr., Hubert Pritchard and Scott Brown. Also present was Bookkeeper Diane Rolewicz.
The Bookkeeper presented to the Board members the Lighting Districts financial statements.  
Westmoreland Water, Tindall Consolidated Water, Spencer Settlement Water, Camelot Water and Martin Drive Sewer Districts were all reviewed, approved and signed by the Board members as audited.

The General Fund was audited and signed.  
The Highway Fund was reviewed and discussed with the Bookkeeper. The Board signed the Highway Fund as audited.

The Cemetery Trust Funds were audited, Trust and Agency was also audited and signed.

The Justice Court books were studied, audited and signed by the Board.  Discussion was held on the amount of Court revenues that are retained by the State of New York.
The Town Clerk’s report and financial statements were reviewed.  Each Board member signed the minute’s book as audited and approved. 
30 A motion to adjourn this meeting was advanced by Councilperson Hebbard, seconded by Councilperson Pritchard.  All Board members voted AYE and the Supervisor declared the motion carried and adjourned this meeting at 6:20 P.M.
Respectfully submitted,

Jody S. Burdick
Town Clerk
















